Llopd's Register of Shipping,

75, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

12th April, 1939

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your
lotter of the llth instant and may say that the case
has today been under consideration in this 0ffice.

.

It is noted from the plan of the main

injectlion valve forwarded by you that the dismeter

of the valve is §B" and I may say that in these

circumstances the thicknesa of the wings as shown,
visi~ 3/16% 1s regarded as being sufficiente.
I return herowlith the sketoh MNoe.1ll2 referred
to in your letter
I anm, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
pro Secretary.
Mossrs. Holman, Perwlok & Willan,

1, Lloydt's Aveme,
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